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Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians
1 message

Jonathan Greenberg Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 10:01 AM
Reply-To: 
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Up to 400,000 Virginians could have access to quality health insurance
under the Affordable Care Act, but right now they await a decision from
a panel of Virginia legislators. The Medicaid Innovation and Reform
Commission is deciding whether Virginia will expand Medicaid, a
decision that would save money and lives.

Virginians of every income level need the security of knowing that when
they get sick, they can see a doctor without an enormous bill once
they've gotten well. But they won't have that security unless the panel
decides to expand Medicaid in Virginia.

Veterans, nurses, home health care providers, and working families
would benefit. It's time to move forward with implementing the
Affordable Care Act and make our health care system better for
everyone.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Greenberg
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